
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON SPECIAL ASSESSMENTS 
FOR PUBLIC IMPROVEMENTS IN LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 

 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the governing body of the City of La Crosse 
intends to exercise its police power in accordance with Sec. 38-1 of the Code of 
Ordinances of the City of La Crosse, to levy special assessments upon property 
adjacent to the following described streets for benefits conferred upon the 
property by the installation of new water main and all appurtenances. 
 
17

th
 Street from Jackson to Winnebago Streets 

17
th

 Street from Market to Ferry Streets 

 

A report prepared by the Board of Public Works showing plans and 
specifications, estimated cost of improvements and proposed assessments is on 
file in the Engineering Department at City Hall, 400 La Crosse St., Fourth Floor, 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601 and may be inspected during any business day 
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
 
 You are further notified that the Finance & Personnel Committee of the 
Common Council of the City of La Crosse will hear all interested persons, their 
agents or attorneys concerning matters contained in the resolution authorizing 
the assessments in the above described report at 6:00 pm on August 3rd 2017 in 
the Common Council Chambers on the first floor of City Hall, 400 La Crosse St., 
La Crosse, Wisconsin.  All objections shall be considered at this hearing and 
thereafter the amount of the assessments will be determined.   
 
 
       Teri Lehrke, City Clerk 
 
 
Published in the La Crosse Tribune: July 20, 2017 
 
Mailed to property owners: July 14, 2017 
 
 


